From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2025 10:38 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

THIS is NOT acceptable!!! With the cost of everything going up. Our bills are HIGH enough,
if they continue to GROW. We are wiping out MIDDLE class. Soon it will be poor / homeless
and the rich!!!! This is KILLING people homes lives. We can’t take our kids to do anything
fun because I’'m working 6-7 days a week to support us. Please please stop raising the

Name: Tricia Kernohan

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





